Netherhampton House

During WWII Netherhampton House (above) was used for additional maternity beds for Salisbury General
Hospital.

Records show admissions dated from 1939. Around 130 patients were cared for each year with a total of
716 patients over 5 and half years. The ward was closed on 31st July 1945 as demand lessened.

The hospital 1945 report expressed their gratitude “The committee wish to record their gratitude to Sir
Bruce and Lady Richmond for their generosity in offering the use of Netherhampton House for post-natal
cases during the past 5 and half years. To be in such pleasant surroundings during their convalescence
was of great benefit to the Patients, and several letters of appreciation were received by the committee
expressing their gratitude.”

With grateful thanks for information to Artcare website.
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